
Enhance key local 

transport links  through 

an evidence lead  

combination of road 

improvements,  

enhanced public 

transport connectivity 

and championing  

walking and cycling.   
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After 24 years on New Forest District 

Council, longstanding Brockenhurst 

Councillor Maureen Holding is retiring. 

First elected in 1999, she quickly  

became a highly effective Councillor  

and then Cabinet Member. From  

initiating the successful ‘Save our  

Hospitals’ campaign to the battle won  

for additional care home beds in the  

Forest, Maureen’s record is impressive 

and her dedication to local people is to 

be admired.  

Michael Harris said: “Maureen’s  

experience and longevity will be a loss 

to the District but I wish her well in this 

next chapter”.  

 

Maureen responded: “Thank you, the  

electors, for your years of support, it has 

been the honour of my life to serve  

you and together I hope we’ve made a 

lasting difference. I know you will be  

well represented in this new one  

member ward”.  
Maureen Holding with 

Michael Harris 

Infrastructure investment  
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Well paid jobs, improved 

skills and training  
a 

Affordable homes 

for local people to buy  

or rent 
a 

Revitalising our  

village centres 
a 

Protecting our  

New Forest  

environment 

Michael HARRIS  
A Proven Track Record, Always Working For You 
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Michael has been an elected New  

Forest District Councillor for the past  

12 years and currently serves as  

Cabinet Member for Business,  

Tourism and High Streets. 

Michael is proud to have helped  

many residents of Brockenhurst &  

Denny Lodge with their individual  

local issues.  

His parents (Major in Coldstream 

Guards and Secondary School  

Headmistress) taught him the  

importance of working for the benefit  

of others. This is something core to 

Michaels philosophy in life.  

In 2020, Michael was awarded the  

OBE in recognition of his work as the  

Treasurer and a Trustee of Comic  

Relief. During his 35 years of service  

they raised over £1.7billion for some 

of the most disadvantaged people in 

the United Kingdom and across the 

globe. 

Unquestionably, Michael is  

passionate about the New Forest, in 

his own words “a National treasure to 

be protected for future generations” 

for both residents and visitors. He is 

very proud to have been asked to 

become a Trustee of two New Forest 

charities; The New Forest Heritage 

Centre in Lyndhurst and the  

New Forest Agricultural Show  

Society in Brockenhurst. 

If re-elected Michael will do his best  

to be the voice for the people of 

Brockenhurst & Denny Lodge. He 

said “I just want to make a positive  

difference in everything that I do”. 

How your vote for MICHAEL HARRIS will continue to deliver an even  

better Brockenhurst & Denny Lodge 
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Affordable homes for 
the next generation 

Support our  
vulnerable residents 

Improve and simplify 
waste recycling 

Keep reducing  
animal deaths 

Support for High Streets 
and businesses 

6 
Support responsible 
tourism in the Forest 


